
 

 

 

 

 

Antonella Transient Home for Baby Orphans     

PO Box 480150, Chinsali 

23 / 03 / 2017 

 

 

CONTAINER OF HOPE, AUSTRALIA 

 

 

Dear Sir. Christopher Moore. 

We are writing this letter to say thanks a lot for all the things in the container that 

you have sent to help the Community of Chinsali from Australia. 

When the container arrived, we realized all your extraordinary effort to send this 

lovely help. We organized some students and other people to set the container in 

the garden of the Pre School and download all the items. 

We took some days to do this job but we were so happy. We started to give some 

of these things immediately, like beds and the materials for hospital and some 

clothes. Also, we brought a lot of things to Antonella Transient Home for Baby 

Orphans like bedshits, clothes, toys, stationary and cleaning and kitchen materials. 

We are still giving other things, we have not yet finished. 

So, many thanks to all of you for this great donation; be sure that all things will be 

used to improve the life of this community. 

We want to thank in a special way Mr. Christopher Moore, Jess, Ricky, Dave and 

Gweneth for the effort to send all these nice items in our place. 



Best regards 

 

ALM Chinsali Community 

 

 


